
Norouz 1401 Group Requests 

17OCT/SYZ-QR-16-21

Dear Trade Partner,

Qatar Airways is gearing up for Nouroz 2022 and look forward to more travelers

returning to the skies.

We request your cooperation to help us plan for the Norouz 1401 groups. As a travel

agents holding Qatar Airways stock, we kindly ask you to submit your group requests

to the respective Qatar Airways sales representative in Tehran, Mashhad, Shiraz,

and Isfahan by 30 November 2021.

Thank you for continuing to make us your airline of choice as we look forward to 

many more award-winning experiences together.

For more information please visit qatarairways.com or contact our sales team

Thank you

Qatar Airways.

Award-winning 

experience with 

the World’s Best 

Airline and Airport

The first airline and hub

airport to both hold 

Skytrax 5-Star ratings for 

quality and COVID-19

safety measures

Offering guaranteed flexibility* 

and a reliable, expanding 

network of more than 140 

destinations

Travel in comfort with

services such as Preferred 

Seat, Lounge Access and more
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https://www.qatarairways.com/tradepartner/en-ir/homepage.html

